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I cannot believe something this silly is on the ballot, and tax dollars are being spent 

on this. This is a direct violation of the constitutional rights of citizens. Criminals and 

the like who would use something like this in a crime, would not care about trigger 

device legalities. So, the only people impacted are thy legal gun owners. Pretty sad 

day.  

 

Same goes with the concealed carry changes. Only citizens in good standing, with 

extra training can obtain a chl. Yet, these are the only people impacted by this. I 

cannot believe tax dollars are being spent on laws that will make ordinary tax payers, 

criminals.  

 

On both accounts, the persons likely to violate either of these, likely isn't allowed to 

own guns due to previous records. This does not make anybody safer and violates 

our rights.  


